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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: School Open Afternoon/Early Evening 
 
We would like to invite you all along to our upcoming open event on Wednesday 22 May from 
3.15pm – 5.15pm. If you can’t make it along then a grandparent and/or other family member could 
come along instead. 
 
The overall event will be held in the hall with staff sharing their knowledge and expertise about the 
curricular areas we deliver as part of our curriculum offering. This will also give you an opportunity to 
see and hear about what is being taught across curricular areas and allow you to engage with and 
ask any questions you may have. Please speak to staff if there are things you are unsure about or 
need additional information on, you might even get a chance to take part in some of the activities. 
 
The rest of the school will be accessible for you to have a wander around and there will be tea/coffee 
and some treats in our chill out zone too. Our P7 leadership team will be on hand to support us with 
this.  
 
Curricular Areas: 
 

• Health and Wellbeing – Mrs Reid, Miss McCormick and Miss Mortimer 

• Numeracy/Mathematics – Miss Saleem and Miss Brannan 

• Literacy/English – Mrs Polatajko and Mrs Hendry  

• Digital/Technologies – Miss Wallace and Miss McMullan 

• Fun Fit Friday/PE – Miss Carruthers and Ms Grier 
 
 
Our fabulous P6 children and their teacher have made a lovely treat for you to take away with you on 
the day too. If you would like to purchase any more of what the P6 children and their teacher have 
made for you then don’t worry, there will be order forms to go. 
 
All we ask is that you come along, the event is very relaxed and informal and as you leave if you grab 
a post it note and write something that has stuck with you and post it on the board. 

   
All the staff are really looking forward to the event and they have worked hard to get resources etc 
organised for you to view and hear about.  
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We look forward to seeing you on the day! 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mary Reid (Head Teacher) 
 
 
 
 
 
 


